
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 2:47 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246, EB-2019-0234, EB-2016-0315

-- Name --
Agnes Fracassi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Although we are seasonal residents, we are paying for all delivery and regulatory charges just like everyone else. I
also pay these fees even when i am not using the property. On my last bill, i used $83.73 of electricity and paid
$212.33 for Delivery charges and $4.31 in regulatory charges. We are already paying our fair pay. Why penalize me
for having a seasonal property.
I pay for delivery even when i'm not using the service. i am paying for the full time residents as well. This is
ridiculous and punitive. This is an unfair distribution of costs. We should be paying less then full time residents as
we are not the ones putting wear and tear on the infrastructure.
The full time residents are but we still have to pay for them. This is not right. It is UNJUST.




